Flow chart: If the cleanup is of a property within a larger site, then further action will be necessary to clean up the rest of the site even if a no further action letter is issued for the property.

If the cleanup is proposed but not yet completed, then we will issue a likely further action opinion letter if we determine your cleanup plans will not likely result in site contaminant levels meeting Washington’s environmental standards. If your proposed cleanup will probably result in site contaminant levels that meet our standards, we will issue a likely no further action opinion letter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]When you request an opinion on a completed cleanup, we will issue a further action opinion letter if contaminant levels still don’t meet state standards. If levels do meet the state standards, we’ll issue a no further action opinion letter. In some cases, cleanup of property located within the larger site can receive a partial sufficiency opinion letter, while the other parts of the site will receive a further action opinion letter. For example, soil contamination may be fully addressed, but groundwater contamination still requires more cleanup to meet standards.
